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Dear Dr Burra,

This is with reference to the project titled, “Mainstreaming Conservation and
Sustainable Use of Mec@inal Plant Diversity in Three Indian States” that UNDP has
helped to prepare on behalf of the Government of India for GEF funding. \This is to
inform you that the above proposal was considered by the Ministry. This is to convey
the endorsement of the above project by the GEF Operational Focal Point in india.

\
With regards,” /

v Yours/ sincerely,

——

M{_g/a)
(Sudhir Mital) _

Dr. Neera Burra

Assistant Resident Representative
UNDP, 55, Lodhi Estate ,
New Delhi 110003 ’
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